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As a law abiding citizen,I firmly oppose legislation that could possibly make me a 

criminal, or restricts the liberty of young responsible adults 

SB 348 is simply a run around the courts current directives on M114. This is not 

responsible of the legislature to do this,  and you well know it. 

We do not need more laws. We need effective adjudication of crimes. 

 

If you want to do something useful, figure out how to get the mental help for those 

that would commit violence against society. 

 

I would think that as members of a committee on legislation you need to represent all 

Oregonians, and as of now I do not see one written testimony in support of SB 348, 

so you definitely cannot say you are following the desire of Oregonians if this 

legislation does not die in committee. 

 

It would be morally wrong on your part to move this forward.  

 

 

 

 


